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Mills Public Library 

717 5th Street  Mills, WY 82604       

307-439-1247 

Sunday & Monday: CLOSED 

Tuesday - Friday: 9am-6pm 

Saturday: 8am-4pm 

Closed for lunch 1pm-2pm  

Upcoming Town Council Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

Sept. 13th 9am, 14th & 28th 6pm 

Oct. 11th 9am, 12th & 26th 6pm 

Nov. 8th  9am, 9th & 23rd 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

Sept 14th & 28th 7pm 

Oct 12th & 26th 7pm 

Nov 9th & 23rd 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills City Hall 

and are subject to change 

Do you have a new or existing business in Mills? 

We are eager to help our Mills businesses get your name out or help advertise 

your event in our newsletter, free of charge to you. We love and support our 

businesses so let us know how we can better help you advertise. Our  

newsletter is sent out at the end of every month with the water billing and is also 

posted on our website.  Contact City Hall at 307-234-6679 to get your business 

in our newsletter.  

 

Effective July 1st, 2021- City of Mills had a slight 

increase in rates for Water, Sewer and Sanitation 

as per Resolution 2021-15. 

Reminder:  Extra trash pickups are 

on Thursdays. Please call the office 

the day before to be placed on the list. 

This free service is not  intended for 

regular household trash. Inquire within 

City Hall for further information. 

The Senior Center located at 401 Wasatch is now open 

Mon-Fri 11am-2pm. Serving 

lunch daily from 12pm-1pm. 

Call 307-265-4678 before 

9am to reserve your lunch. 

Come join the fun with 

 

School begins in Natrona County on Sept. 

1st so please be mindful of all school 

zones. Watch for buses and children in 

these areas and at school crosswalks. 

Reminder: Sept. 6th is Labor Day. Our office will be closed on this day and will 

resume operations on Tuesday Sept. 7th. Happy Labor Day and hope everyone 

enjoys and has a safe holiday.  

 

 

As an added reminder: Fall begins on Sept. 22nd, Happy Fall Ya’ll!! 



Contact Us 

City of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 
 

 

Like us on  

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/    

millswy 

 

                                        

www.instagram.com/

cityofmillswy/ 

**PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR EMAIL NOTIFICATION SYSTEM** 

Advantages to this system: 

 Requests for Proposals                

 Monthly Newsletters 

 Calendar Events 

 Resolutions 

 Ordinances & Other Exciting Activities Around Mills 

**SIGN UP FOR THESE NOTIFICATIONS SO YOU DON’T MISS OUT** 

    @ www.millswy.gov 

City of Mills & Mills Firefighters will be holding a Chili Challenge Cook-

off/Fundraiser to create a citizen relief fund for those who suffer a fire or 

other tragic event. This will take place October 30th at the Wagon 

Wheel located at 300 Van Horn Ave. and time is TBD. There will be 

prizes for best chili, raffles, silent auction, live music, and all the chili 

you can eat...please come join us and support a local cause. 

The City of Mills community halls, parks and public 

spaces are available to rent for your  

convenience. Go to our website at www.millswy.gov 

under the How Do I link click on Reserve a Facility. The 

facility is reserved for you after the deposit is paid.  

Centennial  T-shirts & sweatshirts are still on sale at City Hall. T-shirts-$20.00 & Sweat-

shirts-$40.00. We  still have several  FREE Centennial Goodie Bags in our lobby area. 

Please stop by and GRAB one while they last. 

 

POP-IN– to City Hall on Fridays 

for free popcorn. Whether it be 

to pay your bill, take care of 

other business or just to visit 

and say hi, the popcorn will be 

hot and ready for you to enjoy.  

CCR Report: Our source 
water assessment is availa-
ble on the City of Mills web-
site (millswy.gov), City Hall, 
and at the Water Treatment 
Plant. 

 
Lost & Found: During our 100th Anniver-

sary Celebration we had a cell phone and 

a set of keys that were found . If you are 

missing these items and can identify them 

we would love to get them back to you. 

You can call the office at 307-234-6679 to 

inquire or stop by the office at 704 S 

Fourth St. 


